
 
 

March 30, 2021                                            

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff and All WVSA Members 

Re:  WVSA AGM and RTP 

Fr: Dave Laraba – WVSA Executive Director 

As we get back on the fields please remember ALL WVSA COVID Return to 

Play Policies remain in place. Please review RTP Policies with your 

members. 

WVSA will continue to monitor information and policy updates from the Governor’s Office. And will 

keep everyone updated. 

All WVSA Policies on Return to play are still in force. Including: 

All coaches, players and administrators must always wear a mask when not actively on a field for 

training or games. Per WV Governor justice players age 9 and younger are not required to wear a 

mask, but they can wear a mask. 

All spectators, when allowed, are asked to wear a mask and social distance. 

All players, coaches, referees, administrators, Must Wear a Mask and Social Distance when not 

actively engaged on the field. 

All participants must complete the WVSA Screening Tool on paper or online for each event. 

All policies of events and venues must be followed. 

Local and County Health Department policies must be followed. 

DO NOT LET YOUR GUARD DOWN!!! 

Please continue to report and COVID positives as we update the Governors off 

regularly. Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 

Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S
mailto:dave@wvsoccer.net

